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Dosher Volunteers salute outgoing leader, install new officers

SOUTHPORT—At their annual meeting on September 18, Dosher Volunteers thanked 

outgoing Volunteers President DeVota Vereen for more than 10 years of leadership. She 

joined the Volunteers in 2003 and remains a member of the organization supporting Dosher 

Memorial Hospital.

The Volunteers elected the following new officers for 2017-18: Jeri Robinson, president; 

Ann Hollingsworth, vice president; Donna Jenny, secretary; Lois Galligan, treasurer; and Verda 

Darrell, chaplain.

The Dosher Volunteers are an independent organization formed in 1972. The group has 

more than 160 active members volunteering their time in several departments, a gift shop at 

the hospital, and the Flea Market in downtown Southport.

For more information on joining the Dosher Volunteers, call 910-523-2248 or visit 

Dosher.org/Volunteers.
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(Editor’s note: Please see two photos and captions on page two.)



Dosher Hospital President & CEO Tom Siemers thanks outgoing Volunteers President DeVota 
Vereen for more than 10 years of service leading the volunteers. 

Dosher Volunteers officers for 2017-18 are Jeri Robinson, president; Ann Hollingsworth, vice 
president; Donna Jenny, secretary; Lois Galligan, treasurer; and Verda Darrell, chaplain.


